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Dear Parents,

Today your child is bringing home an early reading book from the classroom to share with you.  These first books are designed to be ‘talking points’ - please look at them with your child, talk about the pictures and encourage your child to make up their own stories and predict what is going to happen next.  These are all skills that will be very useful later on.  

Children also have their own Reading Record book. Please write the date and your initials in the reading record when you have shared the book with your child and add a comment if you wish.  We change reading books in school on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  Please don’t feel that these books are too easy if your child has already started to read - they are only intended as a starting point and they have a valuable role to play.  Similarly please do not worry that your child will be put under pressure to read if he or she is not ready.  We treat everyone as an individual and help and encourage each child when they are ready to start learning to read.  Please do not hesitate to come and see us if you have any questions or concerns.
Yours sincerely,
J Troughton and G Graham
